	


	

	PCC Public Forum - North Somerset

Two weeks to register for your place!

On Tuesday, January 28 at 7pm your Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) Sue Mountstevens and Chief Constable Nick Gargan will be at the Town Hall, Weston Super Mare for a public question and answer session.

The event, which will take place between 1900 and 2100 will also be attended by Somerset's district commander Chief Superintendent Nikki Watson.

If you would like to attend please register here or email us or call  01275 816377 so we can ensure a seat is reserved for you.
If you have questions please email them ahead of the event. This will enable the PCC and Chief Constable to bring the relevant information to the meeting and give those who cannot attend an opportunity to have an input.

You can also tweet your questions to @AandSPCC using the hash tag #YPCCYV

We look forward to seeing you on January 28. 
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